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WELCOME to all who have come to 

worship and pray with us this weekend. 

We are glad you are here! 

 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Rev. Fr. Joe S. Selvanayagam, Pastor 

(pastorstpatrickscambridge@gmail.com) 
 

Lora Henry, Office Administrator 
 

DEACON EMERITUS 

Rev. Mr. Terry Osmar 

 

MASSES ON THE LORD’S DAY 

Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 

*Children’s Liturgy Program is offered 

during 11:00am Mass (Sept - June) 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Tuesday & Thursday: 5:00 pm 

Wednesday  & Friday: 8:00 am 

 

ADORATION 

Friday: 8:30am - (Benediction 9:30am) 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Friday: 8:30 am –  9:30 am 

Saturday: 4:30 pm –  5:00 pm 

*Or by appointment at any time. 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

July 1 - September 1 

Tuesday - Friday:  9 am - 12 noon 
PARISH SCHOOLS 

St. Peters Elementary School ….……………..…...… 519.621.5211 

St. Margaret Elementary School …….……..….……. 519.622.6100 

St. Teresa of Calcutta Elementary School ..………… 519.624.7115 

Christ the King Elementary School ....…....……....…. 519.621.6680 

St. Benedict Secondary School ....................................... 519.621.4050 
 

PARISH NURSING HOME MINISTRY 

Riverbend Place Retirement Home ………………… 519.740.3820  

 

 

 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:  Please contact Fr. Joe. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:  Please contact Fr. Joe at least six 

months prior to setting a date for marriage in order to begin 

preparations. 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please contact Fr. Joe  
 

PASTORAL CARE TO THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND:  If you need 

or if someone you know needs pastoral care, please contact Fr. Joe. 
 

Fr. Joe:           pastorstpatrickscambridge@gmail.com  

                                    519-623-3773 x 6 

Please be certain to remember St. Patrick’s Parish in your will and estate planning. 

For information about diocesan workshops 

and events, please visit: 

https://hamiltondiocese.com 


